Foreign Secretary statement on
Belarusian Presidential elections

Press release

The Foreign Secretary Dominic Raab has stated the UK does not accept the
results of the Belarusian Presidential elections.

Following the Presidential elections held in Belarus on 9 August and the acts
of violence by the Belarusian authorities to suppress peaceful protests,
Foreign Secretary Dominic Raab said:

The world has watched with horror at the violence used by the
Belarusian authorities to suppress the peaceful protests that
followed this fraudulent Presidential election. The UK does not
accept the results. We urgently need an independent investigation
through the OSCE into the flaws that rendered the election unfair,
as well as the grisly repression that followed. The UK will work
with our international partners to sanction those responsible, and
hold the Belarusian authorities to account.
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